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  Shards of Memory Ruth Prawer Jhabvala,1996 A
young man named Henry sits down with his
grandmother, a genial lady still called Baby by
everyone, in her Manhattan townhouse where he has
lived all his life, to record the history of a
spiritual movement that has woven itself into the
fabric of their family's lives for four
generations. What unfolds is a mesmerizing family
saga: the imperious great-grandmother Elsa and her
husband, an Indian poet, whose marriage is as
unconventional as the movement they help to found;
Baby, their cheerfully pragmatic daughter, married
to the aloof English diplomat Graeme; bemused and
brooding Renata, Baby and Graeme's daughter,
married to an idle dreamer; and finally Henry,
Renata's son, who in many ways bears the legacy of
all that has gone before. Their lives--and that of
the movement's elusive yet ineluctable founder,
known only as the Master--intertwine, diverge, and
collide with each other in a masterfully
orchestrated story spanning the twentieth century
and several continents. By turns brilliantly
satiric, insightful, and profoundly moving, Shards
Of Memory is a beautifully wrought tale of love
and devotion, of family and faith, and of the
complex nature of memory itself--a literary tour
de force from one of the most distinguished
novelists of our time.
  In Memory of Memory Maria Stepanova,2021-02-09
An exploration of life at the margins of history
from one of Russia’s most exciting contemporary
writers Shortlisted for the 2021 International
Booker Prize Winner of the MLA Lois Roth
Translation Award With the death of her aunt, the
narrator is left to sift through an apartment full
of faded photographs, old postcards, letters,
diaries, and heaps of souvenirs: a withered
repository of a century of life in Russia.
Carefully reassembled with calm, steady hands,
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these shards tell the story of how a seemingly
ordinary Jewish family somehow managed to survive
the myriad persecutions and repressions of the
last century. In dialogue with writers like Roland
Barthes, W. G. Sebald, Susan Sontag, and Osip
Mandelstam, In Memory of Memory is imbued with
rare intellectual curiosity and a wonderfully
soft-spoken, poetic voice. Dipping into various
forms—essay, fiction, memoir, travelogue, and
historical documents—Stepanova assembles a vast
panorama of ideas and personalities and offers an
entirely new and bold exploration of cultural and
personal memory.
  Shards of Memory Yehudi Lindeman,2007-04-30 As
the last Holocaust survivors die, their
testimonies make the transition from memory to
history. In this compelling volume, Yehudi
Lindeman, Director of the Living Testimonies Video
Archive in Montreal, shares compelling stories of
survival and triumph collected from years of
interviews with those who lived through the most
harrowing decade of the 20th century. Here are 25
tales of courage and loss, representing the
experiences of women, men, and children who either
survived the death camps or lived in hiding, and
of their rescuers and redeemers. The testimonies
included in this volume show glimpses of the big
movements, the big picture of World War II—the
fast German sweep into Poland; the bureaucratic
German machine that marked and identified Jews
across German-occupied Europe; the efficiently
organized roundups of Europe's Jews; the gradual
retreat of the Wehrmacht from east to west; the
sudden attacks on Holland and France. The fate of
the European Jews may be a collective one, but
their attempt to survive the onslaught on their
liberty and life is often best understood through
the portrayal of individual struggles. By focusing
on individual lives, the narratives collected here
capture the flow of history in all its precise,
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subjective, human detail.
  The Memory of Souls Jenn Lyons,2021-11-30 The
Memory of Souls is the third epic fantasy in Jenn
Lyons’ Chorus of Dragons series and one of Library
Journal's best SF&F books of the year! THE LONGER
HE LIVES THE MORE DANGEROUS HE BECOMES Now that
Relos Var’s plans have been revealed and demons
are free to rampage across the empire, the
fulfillment of the ancient prophecies—and the end
of the world—is closer than ever. To buy time for
humanity, Kihrin needs to convince the king of the
Manol vané to perform an ancient ritual which will
strip the entire race of their immortality, but
it’s a ritual which certain vané will do anything
to prevent. Including assassinating the
messengers. Worse, Kihrin must come to terms with
the horrifying possibility that his connection to
the king of demons, Vol Karoth, is growing
steadily in strength. How can he hope to save
anyone when he might turn out to be the greatest
threat of them all? A Chorus of Dragons 1: The
Ruin of Kings 2: The Name of All Things 3: The
Memory of Souls
  A Single Shard Linda Sue Park,2001-04-23 The
Newbery Medal-winning tale of an orphan boy whose
dream of becoming a master potter leads to
unforeseen adventure in ancient Korea. Tree-ear is
an orphan boy in a 12th-century Korean village
renowned for its ceramics. When he accidentally
breaks a delicate piece of pottery, he volunteers
to work to pay for the damage. Putting aside his
own dreams, Tree-ear resolves to serve the master
potter by embarking on a difficult and dangerous
journey, little knowing that it will change his
life forever. Despite the odds against him, Tree-
ear becomes courageous, brave and selfless, a hero
as enduring as the porcelain Park so lovingly
describes. (New York Times) “Intrigues, danger,
and a strong focus on doing what is right turn a
simple story into a compelling read. A timeless
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jewel.” (Kirkus starred review) *A broken piece of
pottery sets events in motion as an orphan
struggles to pay off his debt to a master potter.
This finely crafted novel brings 12th-century
Korea and these indelible characters to life.
(School Library Journal starred review) Tree-ear's
determination and bravery in pursuing his dream of
becoming a potter takes readers on a literary
journey that demonstrates how courage, honor and
perseverance can overcome great odds and bring
great happiness. Park effectively conveys 12th
century Korea in this masterful piece of
historical fiction. (Kathleen Odean, chair of the
Newbery Award Selection Committee)
  The Bands of Mourning Brandon
Sanderson,2016-01-26 From #1 New York Times
bestselling author Brandon Sanderson, the Mistborn
series is a heist story of political intrigue and
magical, martial-arts action. Three hundred years
after the events of the Mistborn trilogy, Scadrial
is now on the verge of modernity, with railroads
to supplement the canals, electric lighting in the
streets and the homes of the wealthy, and the
first steel-framed skyscrapers racing for the
clouds. The Bands of Mourning are the mythical
metal minds owned by the Lord Ruler, said to grant
anyone who wears them the powers that the Lord
Ruler had at his command. Hardly anyone thinks
they really exist. A kandra researcher has
returned to Elendel with images that seem to
depict the Bands, as well as writings in a
language that no one can read. Waxillium Ladrian
is recruited to travel south to the city of New
Seran to investigate. Along the way he discovers
hints that point to the true goals of his uncle
Edwarn and the shadowy organization known as The
Set. Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The
Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings
Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer
The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire
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The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages Mistborn:
The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of
Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum
Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker
The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series
Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's
Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens
The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The
Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The
Reckoners Steelheart Firefight Calamity At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  The Night of Broken Glass Feroz
Rather,2018-07-05 Over the last three decades,
Kashmir has been ravaged by insurgency. While
reams have been written on it - in human rights
documents, academic theses, non-fiction accounts
of the turmoil, and government and military
reports - the effects of the violence on its
inhabitants have rarely been rendered in fiction.
Feroz Rather's The Night of Broken Glass corrects
that anomaly. Through a series of interconnected
stories, within which the same characters move in
and out, the author weaves a tapestry of the
horror Kashmir has come to represent. His visceral
imagery explores the psychological impact of the
turmoil on its natives - Showkat, who is made to
wipe off graffiti on the wall of his shop with his
tongue; Rosy, a progressive, jeans-wearing 'upper-
caste' girl who is in love with 'lower-caste'
Jamshid; Jamshid's father Gulam, a cobbler by
profession who never finds his son's bullet-
riddled body; the ineffectual Nadim 'Pasture', who
proclaims himself a full-fledged rebel; even the
barbaric and tyrannical Major S, who has to
contend with his own nightmares. Grappling with a
society brutalized by the oppression of the state,
and fissured by the tensions of caste and gender,
Feroz Rather's remarkable debut is as much a paean
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to the beauty of Kashmir and the courage of its
people as it is a dirge to a paradise lost.
  The Way of Kings Brandon Sanderson,2014-03-04
Introduces the world of Roshar through the
experiences of a war-weary royal compelled by
visions, a highborn youth condemned to military
slavery, and a woman who is desperate to save her
impoverished house.
  Blaze of Memory Nalini Singh,2009-11-03 Nalini
Singh returns to the Psy/Changeling world and its
“breathtaking blend of passion, adventure, and the
paranormal”* as a woman without a past becomes the
pawn of a man who controls her future… Dev Santos
discovers her unconscious and battered, with no
memory of who she is. All she knows is that she’s
dangerous. Charged with protecting his people’s
most vulnerable secrets, Dev is duty-bound to
eliminate all threats. It’s a task he’s never
hesitated to complete…until he finds himself drawn
to a woman who might yet prove the enemy’s most
insidious weapon. Stripped of her memories by a
shadowy oppressor, and programmed to carry out
cold-blooded murder, Katya Haas is fighting
desperately for her sanity itself. Her only hope
is Dev. But how can she expect to gain the trust
of a man who could very well be her next target?
For in this game, one must die…
  Star Trek: Mirror Universe: Shards and Shadows
Marco Palmieri,Margaret Clark,2009-01-06 Fractured
history. Broken lives. Splintered souls. Since the
alternate universe was first glimpsed in the
classic episode Mirror, Mirror, something about
Star Trek's dark side has beckoned us, called to
us, tempted us -- like forbidden fruit on the Tree
of Knowledge. To taste it is to lose oneself in a
world of startling familiarity and terrifying
contradictions, where everything and everyone we
knew is somehow disturbingly different, and where
shocking secrets await their revelation. What
began in 2007 with Glass Empires and Obsidian
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Alliances -- the first truly in-depth foray into
the turbulent history of this other continuum --
now continues in twelve new short tales that
revisit and expand upon that so-called Mirror
Universe, spanning all five of the core
incarnations of Star Trek, as well as their
literary offshoots, across more than two hundred
years of divergent history, as chronicled by...
Christopher L. Bennett - Margaret Wander Bonanno -
Peter David - Keith R.A. DeCandido - Michael Jan
Friedman - Jim Johnson - Rudy Josephs - David Mack
- Dave Stern - James Swallow - Dayton Ward & Kevin
Dilmore - Susan Wright
  Memory Bernadette Mayer,1975
  HOW TO ACQUIRE BOOKS LISTED IN CURRENT CONTENTS
,1996
  Interdisciplinary Unsettlings of Place and Space
Sarah Pinto,Shelley Hannigan,Bernadette Walker-
Gibbs,Emma Charlton,2019-04-25 This book brings
together researchers from different fields,
traditions and perspectives to examine the ways in
which place and space might (be) unsettle(d).
Researchers from across the humanities and social
sciences have been drawn to the study of place and
space since the 1970s, and the term ‘unsettled’
has been an occasional but recurring presence in
this body of scholarship. Though it has been used
to invoke a range of meanings, from the dangerous
to the liberating, the term itself has rarely been
at the centre of sustained examination. This
collection highlights the idea of the unsettled in
the scholarly investigation of place and space.
The respective chapters offer a dialogue between a
diverse and eclectic group of researchers,
crossing significant disciplinary and
interdisciplinary boundaries in the process. The
purpose of the collection is to juxtapose a range
of different approaches to, and perspectives on,
the unsettling of place and space. In doing so,
Interdisciplinary Unsettlings of Place and Space
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makes an important contribution and offers new
insights into how scholarship and research into
different fields and practices may help us re-
envision place and space.
  Basics Interactive Design: User Experience
Design Gavin Allanwood,Peter Beare,2014-04-24 By
putting people at the centre of interactive
design, user experience (UX) techniques are now
right at the heart of digital media design and
development. As a designer, you need to create
work that will impact positively on everyone who
is exposed to it. Whether it's passive and
immutable or interactive and dynamic, the success
of your design will depend largely on how well the
user experience is constructed.User Experience
Design shows how researching and understanding
users' expectations and motivations can help you
develop effective, targeted designs. The authors
explore the use of scenarios, personas and
prototyping in idea development, and will help you
get the most out of the latest tools and
techniques to produce interactive designs that
users will love.With practical projects to get you
started, and stunning examples from some of
today's most innovative studios, this is an
essential introduction to modern UXD.
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